



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

November 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members.

The October meeting was held at Donna Delongs home, with only ten members attending. That wasn't a very good turn out considering we were to nominate officers. Starting January 1. 1985 our club officers, won by acclamation, will be as follows:

> President: Don Smith Vice President: Ed Cook Treasurer: Leslie Braun Secretary: Leslie Braun Road Captain: Ray Williams Newsletter Editer: Jim Brower Rally Chairman: Dan Braun Technical Advisor: Dale Foster

Our treasurer reported a balance of \$1,224.70 in the clubs account.

Seeing there were only two families that spent the night at Maumee Bay State Park, for our annual club picnic, their campsites was paid for by the club. The club is also look-ing for a permanent site for our monthly meetings.

May 17, 18 and 19, 1985 is the 1985 Rally date. The location wasn't certain at our last meeting.

As far as we know no one has been showing up for the Sunday breakfasts at Star & Lils. It has been changed to The Sveden House Smorgasbord, 1260 W. Alexis Road, because it is closer for most club members.

If there is anyone in the club who doesn't have a club name pin, call Ed Cook. (419) 698-1288. Any former club officers having a club officers pin please return them at the next meeting, thank you.

The progressive dinner ride was a complete bust. The only ones showing up for the ride was Don Smith, Carol Thrush, Rick and myself. The appetizers made by Connie Williams were at Ray Williams home where we picked up Ray and their daughter Becky and also Gayle Snively for the rest of the ride. The dinner was held at the Brauns with Dan, Leslie, their son Danny, niece Angie and even their dog Shultz ate some ham. Reinforcements were called in by Carol Thrush,

They included her daughter Kelly, her sister Diana Querin, her brother and sister-in-law Tim and Judy Querin, to help eat all the delicious food prepared by everyone.

The Christmas Banquet is being held at the Quality Inn on Wales Road, December 8th. Dinner will be served at 7:00 p.m. The entrees for dinner have been changed to baked ham for \$9.57 or roast top sirloin of beef for \$12.95. This price also includes an appetizer, vegetable, potatoe, dessert, roll, beverage and tax and tip. The club is going to reimburse \$5.00 towards all club members meals. You must notify Rick Pelton (419-476-4879) no later than November 30th of your choice of dinner.

## For Sale:

1966 305 Honda Super Hawk - \$200.00 1966 450 Honda - \$250.00 1967 Puch Twingle - \$300.00 1971/5 BMW - \$550.00 BMW rear fender - \$50.00 2 home made sidecars - \$100.00 a piece metorcycle magazines - \$1.00 per bundle a \$50.00 off gift certificate for a BMW Helmet - \$10.00

Contact Huntz Gregory (419) 637-2976.

The November 13th meeting will be held at Donna Delongs, 1819 Pool Street, it is between Tracy Street and East Breadway.

Dawn Pelton

Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879